
 

 

 

From the Desk of PVC, Ranjoo Mann 
 

 

DPSS/2023/ACAD/01                                                                                 Date: 17 February 2023 

Dear Parents  

At the onset I wish to address the rumours making rounds. I request you to erase any kind of insecurity 

that has seeped in your minds, rumours of the school having changed hands. Let it rest as we are more 

focussed and we remain with you . The school is ours, yours and the students. 

Covid years spiralled our action over having more organised, systematic work force who would 

manage the infrastructure, the administration, the nitty gritty of keeping the students and school safe, 

hygienic and equippped while we, the teaching staff , invest in curriculum, dealing with students after 

the long gap of regular schooling. To make our students feel safe, process their griefs and trauma and 

help them find their way back to school, we have hired service management assistance who would 

help us to remain focussed to our first duty towards the students . 

The incoming of the service management corporate has set confusion and rumours that the school has 

changed hands. THE SCHOOL HAS NOT CHANGED HANDS BUT HIRED MORE HANDS. 

 

Soon I shall be apprising the parents of the fantastic addition to our infrastructure with addition of new 

furniture in the class rooms,, running tracks in the fields, temp controlled swimming pool, poly house 

etc to name few . 

We see you as our co-partners in this process of upgrade. 

 

Warmest regards  

 

 

 

Ranjoo Mann 

Pro Vice Chairperson 
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